
Upperco Volunteer Fire Company
5415 Arcadia Ave Upperco, MD 21155

(410)-887-1576 YuletideVillage@Uppercovfc.org

The Upperco Volunteer Fire Company is planning the annual Upperco Yuletide
Village Holiday light display and Train Garden. Our event hosts thousands of
visitors each year.  The event includes a drive through holiday light display and
an indoor train garden. Yuletide Village will be open every Friday through
Sunday evening from November 25th 2022 thru December 23rd 2022 and
additionally  December 26th through December 30th. All proceeds from the
event support the Upperco Volunteer Fire Company.
Our display includes decorated artificial wreaths and trees. (See pictured
below) We are seeking sponsorship from local businesses and families to
sponsor these decorations. The wreath or tree will be identified with the
sponsor's name. We are also seeking businesses, community organizations
and families to sponsor or create their own outdoor light display. If you wish to
sponsor an outdoor light display email YuletideVillage@uppercovfc.org. Please
return this form and payment to :
Po Box 7 Upperco, MD. 21155
Attention: Heather Schaefer
check payable to Upperco Vol. Fire Co

___ Wreath sponsor $100.00
(Free admission pass included)

___ Tree sponsor $200.00
(Free admission pass included)

Name to be printed: ___________________________

If you have any questions please contact Heather Schaefer at 443-722-5487

Thank you for your continued support,

2022 Uperco Yuletide Village Committee
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